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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 12:50 PM
To: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards
Cc: Young, James@Waterboards; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO3170 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006756, 1607 2nd Avenue, 

Oakland; USTCF Claim 20287 

Dear Mr. Cullen: 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has reviewed the Review Summary Report (RSR) dated 
July 18, 2016 and prepared by the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) Clean Up Fund (CUF) regarding the 
subject case.  ACDEH is in general agreement of the  determination presented in the RSR.   

In response to our request dated June, 6, 2016, a work plan submitted to address the next phase of work is currently 
under review by our office.   

ACDEH will proceed with its review.   

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


